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School ovals
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Darren Randall (Letters, June 6) writes about the poor state of many of Canberra's school ovals. When I moved to Narrabundah in the mid-1990s, I used to go to the local school oval and kick the footy. However I stopped doing this after a few years because the surface had become uneven and the grass all clumpy and the risk of twisting an ankle was too high. I suspect that sooner or later the Government will announce that it will be sold to developers and will cite the fact that people don't use it, totally ignoring that the reason people don't use it is because the Government has let the oval degrade to the point of being dangerous.

Fintan O'Laighin, Narrabundah 
